
MARCH 2023 UPDATE
Dear FCC Family,

When we first launched our BOLD initiative in the Fall 
of 2021, we believed wholeheartedly that God wanted 
to do something in each of us before he would ever 
do something through us. As we pursue the BOLD life, 
our faith is being stretched, our priorities are being 
repositioned, and our generosity is growing.

The primary goal has always been 100% engagement, and now many individuals 
within the FCC family have committed to Be a Light in a world consumed by darkness. 
We are praying for God to direct our hearts toward five people we care about who do 
not know Jesus as Lord and Savior. We are asking our Heavenly Father to open doors, 
making it possible to share the Good News of Jesus Christ and his unconditional love. 
The effect of living by BOLD faith brings powerful results and many lives are being 
transformed!

We know God has more in store for FCC and we are trusting him to provide all that we 
need to accomplish his purpose for us. We continue to look for where God is taking us 
in the future, knowing he will make a way for FCC’s relocation in his perfect timing.

Thank you for taking your BOLD steps in this journey so that others in our community 
and around the world can experience their own story of transformation through Jesus. 

BOLDly Praying!

To learn more about the BOLD initiative, watch stories, or make a commitment, visit fcchh.org/bold



FCC sent a mission team of 
6 individuals to our mission 
partners in West Africa. 
We’re excited to partner 
with a team having such a 
powerful impact reaching 
Muslims with the Gospel!

BOLD For Our Neighbor

BOLD For Christ

24People have been
baptized into 
Christ!

On January 29, we celebrated as 7 individuals made their decision 
to respond to Jesus on baptism Sunday!



GOAL UPDATES
 DECEMBER  2021 - FEBRUARY  2023

Primary Goal:  100% Engagment

Secondary Goal: $2.75 million

114
Total BOLD

Commitments

43
First-Time Givers

Since the Launch of BOLD

161
Total Number of Givers
Since the Launch of BOLD

$1.8m
total committed

to BOLD

$1.12m
Actual Giving

to Date

QUESTIONS REGARDING YOUR GIVING?
email: info@fcchh.org
call: 937-236-8029

AUTOMATE THE IMPORTANT
set up automatic weekly or
monthly giving online at
www.fcchh.org/give

All giving to FCC from December 2021 thru December 2023 will go toward the BOLD initiative

We know we can expect great things from God. Take a Bold
next step and attempt something great with God as you trust

Him with your giving



When they saw the BOLDNESS  of Peter 
and John, and discovered that they were 
uneducated and ordinary men, they 
were amazed and recognized these men 
had been with Jesus.

ACTS 4:13

As we continue to invite and invest in the people around us, take advantage 
of the opportunity this Easter season to extend a BOLD invitation. Invite 
one of your five to join you and experience the story and power of Jesus’ 
resurrection!


